
 

 

 

 

 

October 29, 2021 

 

HALLOWEEN 
It was so fun to see our students (and staff!) in their costumes today and we thoroughly enjoyed 
the Primary Costume Parade!  Halloween is an exciting time, and children love to go trick-or-

treating.  Like last year, it can be 
done safely! 
 
 

• Wear a mask 

• Stay with family, or small group 

• Avoid crowds 

• Enjoy outside activities 
 
 

 
 

Of course, the usual Halloween safety rules still apply for trick-or-treaters: 

• be visible 

• stay with a grown up 

• use sidewalks and crosswalks 

• don’t eat candy until it has been inspected by 
an adult.   

 
Have a great evening and have fun! 
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Just as we want to have a safe Halloween, 

we also want to be inclusive of all people.  

Here are some helpful tips to remember 

when trick-or-treaters show up at our 

door. 

 



 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

From the last Friday in October to Remembrance Day, millions of 

Canadians wear a Poppy as a visual pledge to never forget those who 

sacrificed for our freedom. The Royal Canadian Legion invites 

everyone across the country to show their recognition by proudly 

wearing this symbol of Remembrance and taking a moment to reflect.  

Veterans served to protect the rights and freedoms we enjoy today, 

and The Royal Canadian Legion is committed to ensuring they receive 

the care and supports they deserve. Your donation to the Poppy Fund 

will help to support Veterans and their families.  CashOnline is open 

for your donations until November 11th. 

 

Don’t forget that our virtual assembly will be held on November 10th at 9:30. A Zoom link will be 

sent out to families at the end of next week.  We hope you will be able to take some time to attend. 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
Oct. 29  Halloween costumes at school – leave weapons at home 
Nov. 1  Kindergarten 2022-2023 Registration begins 
Nov. 10 Remembrance Day Assembly 
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day Holiday – School Closed   
Nov. 22 Professional Day – No school for students 
Nov. 24 Gr. 6 and 7 Immunizations 
Nov. 25 PAC Meeting 9:30am 
Nov. 26 OR Report Cards Home 
Nov. 29 Report Cards Home 
Dec. 1  Virtual Family Evening Event 
Dec. 3  Last Day of School Before Winter Break 
*Jan. 4  School Reopens  
 
*Please note this is the corrected date.  There was an error in last week’s newsletter. 
 


